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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

To: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Possible Boarding mistake that has been ratified at 969 Charles Ave

From: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) <joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 6:27 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Possible Boarding mistake that has been ratified at 969 Charles Ave 
 
RestPro replied. Definitely a mistake. Should have been 939 Charles. We need to delete assessment. Let me know if 
I should contact owner/son or if you will. Let me know if there is anything I need to do. My apologies for not 
catching this. 
 
Joe 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 3:40 PM 
To: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) <joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Possible Boarding mistake that has been ratified at 969 Charles Ave 
 
I am waiting for Marcia to see if she wants to look at it. 
 
Mai 
 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Saint Paul City Hall, Ste. 310 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  
Saint Paul, MN 55102  
P: 612-266-8515  
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov  

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

From: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) <joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 4:08 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Possible Boarding mistake that has been ratified at 969 Charles Ave 
 
J2104B  218103    
LH was on 1/5/21   PH was on 2/24/21 
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I received a call from owner’s son (he doesn’t live there) saying his mom got an invoice to pay. They say nothing ever 
occurred. Of course they didn’t respond to initial emergency boarding letter or assessment notice (said they didn’t 
get them). I think their may be a language barrier with mom. I told him not to pay it and that we would look into it. I 
have attached the paperwork with police report number on it. Let me know what I can do.  
 
Son contact info is gus.gomez@charter.net   952-454-1746 Gustavo Gomez 
Mom is claravaco@hotmail.com 
 
 
 
Joe Yannarelly 
DSI Inspector III 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55102  
P: 651-266-1920  
Email Joe.Yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov  

 
 


